
Mark Connors 

From: Mark Connors

Sent: 27 March 2009 11:43

To: Rankine, Darrel

Cc: Dean.Gaunt@dart.biz; Vandendries, Frans; Mangan, Deborah; Gareth.Forbes@digicelgroup.com; 
Mark.Scanlan@digicelgroup.com; Jan.Tjernell@digicelgroup.com; 
Tom.Reynolds@digicelgroup.com; Andrew.Gorton@digicelgroup.com; 
Kevin.Barrins@digicelgroup.com; Nadine.Ramsay@digicelgroup.com; Victor Corcoran; 
Tom.Kinstler@telecayman.com; Edenholm@westtel.ky; David Archbold; Jasper Mikkelsen; David 
Laliberte; Ritch, Anthony; Austin, Donald; Facey, Camille; 'Woollard, Jayne'

Subject: LIME extension request for Phase 3 FLLRIC proceeding (CD 2009-1)
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30/03/2009

Darrel 
  
This is in response to LIME's 17 March 2009 letter requesting an extension of the due date to submit a 3G model 
from 6 April 2009 to 18 May 2009. 
  
That extension request is hereby approved. 
  
  
....mark 
  
  
Mark Connors 
Head of Economics and Regulation 
Information and Communications Technology Authority 
Cayman Islands 
Phone:  (345) 746-9620 
Fax:  (345) 945-8284  
  
  
  


